VILLAGE OF CHAGRIN FALLS

CEMETERY COMMISSION
January 31, 2019
Members present:  Trace, Carr
Also present: Mayor Tomko, Amold, Brockway, Lipp, DeBernardo, Grube,
Jamieson

The meeting was called to order at 10:09 a.m. by Chairman Larry Trace.
NEW COLUMBARIUM

There was a presentation and discussion from Gerardo Garcia, President and CEO of Columbarium
by Design. Information was presented on the products and design ideas offered by the company.

Questions and requests for further information were posed, and the vendor will get back to the
village with the answers.

The meeting adjourned at 11:10 a.m.

Larry Trace, Chairman
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